GAC-EPA
GROUPEMENT DES ANCIENS
CERN-ESO
PENSIONERS' ASSOCIATION
Association du Personnel du CERN
CH – 1211 GENEVE 23

Geneva, October 31st, 2013

Dear members and friends,

The CERN – ESO Pensioners' Association Committee

Invites you to his traditional end of year drink,

At CERN, Restaurant N° 1 NOVAE

On wednesday, November 27th, 2013 at 4:30 pm

The GAC-EPA President Gerrit Jan Bossen

Note: the drink will **NOT** be preceded by an information meeting. You will find all information in the Autumn bulletin and on www.gac-epa.org